
 
 
From: Alec Kadlec [mailto:kadle022@d.umn.edu]  
Sent: Friday, September 25, 2015 9:28 AM 
To: Council 
Subject: Superior Street Renovation 
 

Dear City Council, 
I would like to urge you to Vote No for the current plan of the renovation of Superior Street. 
There is an opportunity here being overlooked to provide a more bicycle friendly environment on 
such a heavily trafficked road. Protected bike lanes would help encourage an active lifestyle and 
community involvement, and I believe that should be considerred within this plan. 

If this email would be better suited elsewhere, please inform me. This is an issue close to my 
heart as an active community member and cyclist. 

Thank you, 

Alec Kadlec 

 


